
April 8, 2019 

 

The Rich Township Board met at the Township Hall. The meeting was called to order by 

Supervisor Scheuer at 7:00 pm. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Members Present: Curell, Harvey, Mohr, Running, Scheuer.  Members Absent: None. 

 Visitors: Keith & Mariann Fleckenstein, Jack & Joan Knowlton, Ron Randall, Arlene 

Sullivan, Shari Emerick, Dennis Barefoot. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Harvey to approve the agenda. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Harvey to accept into record the minutes of the March 

meeting as drafted. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Scheuer, supported by Running to accept into record the Treasurers Report as 

presented. MOTION CARRIED.  

 Motion by Scheuer,  supported by Curell to pay the monthly bills as follows: from the 

General Fund, $11,627.30 with checks numbered 13022 through 13035, from the Cemetery 

Fund, $2460.00, with check number 1110, and from the Mosquito Fund $15,500.00 with check 

number 1065. MOTION CARRIED. 

 Motion by Scheuer, supported by Harvey to raise Planning Commission pay to $50 per 

meeting for members, $60 per meeting for the secretary, and $65 per meeting for the 

chairperson. MOTION CARRIED.  

 There was discussion about the bridge on Barnes Road east of M-24. This is scheduled to 

be replaced in 2020. 

 There were 4 zoning permits issued since the last meeting: 

 1.  Cehajic, Semir 2588 Ducker Rd 16 x 40 Amish Barn 

 2.  White, Devon & Amber 7158 McTaggart Solar Panel Array 

 3.  Traubenkraut, Ella 2025 Murphy Lake Rd Solar Panel Array 

 4.  Cehajic, Semir 2588 Ducker New Home Construction 48 x 30  

 

 Motion by Curell, supported by Running to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 8 pm. 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ________________________ 
 Pamela Running, Clerk    David Scheuer, Supervisor 

 

 


